
September 16th, 2023, ACWSA/N-SSA Fall “QUICK” Meeting of the Minds. 

Teams represented, 29th Wisconsin, 46th Illinois, 1st USSS, 56th Virginia, 15th 

Wisconsin 2nd Wisconsin, and Battery H. Not present the 114th Illinois. So, we had 

a quorum. 

The ACWSA National Board Meeting with our Michigan Contingent will be by 

Zoom—EXACT Time to be announced. Hopefully before the end of the Year. 

New Business: The 2024 Skirmish Schedule was presented. 

Discussion to keep all of the dates for next year intact, based on the fact that if we 

give up a weekend for one of these—the Ranges or the Clubs will give that date to 

some other Group, and we would have a heck of a time getting it back. That was 

supported by people like Dan Christensen who works for the Bristol Range that 

the dates for Skirmishes if held the same time every year will be safe. Same for 

Bristol Range and the Appleton Range. 

A vote taken and the 2024 schedule done. 

With the Skirmish dates for 2024 set, Discussion was held considering our 

declining attendance in some cases, that in the Skirmish Fliers, If your team needs 

help for anything, safeties, set up, lunch, to run the Skirmish etc., even targeting 

or cardboard be sure to put that in the Flier. To keep going we, all of us, need to 

step up and help. Anything else a Team wishes to discuss or present needs to be 

placed in the fliers. PLEASE. 

Targeting—That the Region or Teams make sure that they have enough of 

everything to run the Skirmish. Some Skirmishes ran out of things like wires, 

pigeons or tiles… That our Members keep those milk jugs—keep those old pigeon 

ties, and either donate or make them available to other teams. Ask if you need 

something for your SKIRMISH!!! 

The 2024 dues will remain at $15.00 for the ACWSA Teams. Darlene says she sees 

no reason to increase dues at this time. All teams voted and agreed to $15.00. 

Team Rosters and Dues are to be in no later than February 18th, 2024, next year!!! 

Don’t forget!!! 



No other business discussed Bob Chabalowski stated if you have any questions or 

concerns for our National Zoom Meeting let him know. The meeting adjourned at 

9:00 AM.  

Your very handsome Secretary—Tom Arliskas—“These guys talked so fast- if I 

missed something sorry. 

 

 

 

 

 


